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February 13, 2019 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

  

The Massachusetts Association of School Superintendents (M.A.S.S.) supports the grant 

application being filed to fund the writing of an anti-vaping curriculum to be considered 

by local school districts for implementation. The issue surrounding vaping is a public 

health issue that needs further education, especially with our students in public schools.  

This grant would provide the opportunity for professionals to come together and create 

the best opportunities for providing students research based information.  

  

We support the grant application being filed.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Thomas Scott 

Executive Director 
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